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Greetings from the Resource center to all members of the congregation.   Everyone here is fine and things are back to normal as all programmes have been opened.   With the corona virus situation, the resource centre were still doing counselling and youth testing, home visits to sick people in the community,
school visits on the feeding program, and our Band were going around spreading covid 19 awareness messages to the community and with the nurses we were able to teach communities.  

Library and computer: children corner meetings of less than 25 kids; behaviour change meetings with community leaders and we have withdrawn 13 girls under 14 years from marriage and 17 boys from child labour and reported the issue to the police.   By now our girls and women are making some masks which we are planning to give children who used to come to the resource centre during the reopening of the school.   We have also contributed money to buy soap and other groceries to support our 3 netball girls who have been selected to start teaching courses in Lilongwe.  We are having interest and we had a lot of visitors and friends from the government and non governmental organization for a learning tour and this week sports will restart.   All our teams will be  at the training places.


Thanks to your support during this period none of our members or their families tested covid 19 positive.

Shupo
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